
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
“I pray to God to give me perseverance and to deign that I be a faithful witness to Him to the end of my life for my 
God.” St. Patrick 

 

Dates to remember…. 
A Dollar for Denim Day will be held on March 21 in support of a Girl Scout Silver Award Project. A group of 8th grade 
Girl Scouts are working on boosting school spirit by hanging brand new, all-inclusive sports banner in the gymnasium.  
 
Wednesday, March 21, 5-6 pm, join us in the Computer Lab to register for the 2018-2019 school year. We will have 
support here to help you through the process, as well as a Spanish speaking parent to help translate! 
 
Middle School Track informational meeting will be held this Wednesday, March 21 at 6:00 pm, in the HCP cafeteria.  
 
Knights of Columbus are hosting a Lenten Pizza Dinner from 4:45-6:45 in the Crowley Center Friday, March 23. 
Dinner includes all you can eat veggie and cheese pizza, salad, coffee lemonade and water. Price is $8/person, $5 for 
kids 5-12, and kids under 5 are free. Price for a family is $20. Stick around for Stations if the Cross at 7:00! Knights of 
Columbus will also be holding a silent auction for a quilt that is over 100 years old. It was made by a Sister of St. 
Joseph when she was 10 years old. Proceeds to benefit Catholic Charities.  
 
The 2018-2019 calendar at a glance is posted to our website. Note a date change – the Diocesan Catechetical Day is 
confirmed for Friday, October 26.  

 
From your PTO: 

Thanks to our whole community for your support of the Blue Moon garage sale! We appreciate your donations of time, 
treasure and talents to make this event as fantastic as it was! More announcements to come! Think Ice Cream! 
 
Please join us for the PTO meeting this Wednesday at 4pm in the teachers’ lounge as we welcome our new board 
members for 2018-2019 and plan for our upcoming events. 
 
 

Congratulations 
Liam Roth participated in the Knights of Columbus Free Throw Contest at the state level and scored 23/25 baskets. 
Congratulations! 
 
Lauren Grace Dunning placed 3rd overall in the Knights of Columbus State Spelling Bee. Fantastic. 
 
Our Odyssey of the Mind team competed at the state competition on Saturday and placed 5th overall. Way to go! 
 

Once in a Blue Moon Garage Sale! 
To the extraordinary group of volunteers who made the Blue Moon Garage Sale such a success, a heartfelt thank you 
from your staff and students. 

 
2018-2019 School Year 

Can you believe it? It’s that time of year! When you are ready, please head to our website and start the enrollment 
process for 2018-2019.   

http://www.csgk.org/Default.asp?PN=Pages&SubP=Level1&DivisionID=%27%27&DepartmentID=%27%27&SubDepar
tmentID=%27%27&PageID=%2725229%27 

 
 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 


